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March 19, 2024

Dear MDU Resources team,

On behalf of a grateful state, thank you for 100 years of service to the people of Montana and
North Dakota.

Since 1924, MDU Resources has provided our farms, ranches, businesses, and homes with utility
services that power and support our way of life. In that time, MDU has diversified and grown,
now operating in nearly every state in our nation. If supplying electricity and natural gas to
nearly 1.2 million customers wasn’t enough, you’ve expanded to offer a full spectrum of
construction services to ensure the complete and effective delivery of utility services.

Thanks to innovative and reliable companies like MDU Resources, Montana and the west are
made stronger. We will continue to embrace every opportunity to support employers like you

that create good-paying jobs.

My wife, Susan, and I join you in celebrating this achievement and thank you for investment in
Montana.

Sincerely,

Greg-Gianforte
Governor
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